
Rebecca Buck 

From: 	 Henri de Marne <aboutthehouse@gmavt.net> 
Sent: 	 Monday, March 23, 2015 12:35 PM 
To: 	 Rebecca Buck 
Subject: 	 Vermont Public Television 

Dear Ms. Buck, 

Please pass on to the members of the Senate Appropriation Committee my strong support for 
Vermont Public Television. VPT is the only station we watch regularly. 

Their programming is essential to our cultural life and I urge you to sustain the financial support 
VPT urgently needs to continue the excellent work they do for adults and children alike. 

This support is crucial to our well-being and the education of our children and grandchildren. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Henri de Marne 
Essex, Vermont 
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